
Local Union No. 1245
International Brotherhood of

Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO
P. O. Box 4790
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

The Company proposes to extend Letter Agreement No. 81-119-PGE through
December 31, 1988. The letter agreement provides that the classification of
Division Operator - San Francisco, be retained until January 1, 1985 and that
the Company, at that time, has the option to continue use of the classification
and red circle the existing personnel. The Company proposes to extend the
option through December 31, 1988 since the conditions have not changed, and the
jurisdiction remains the same.

If you are in accord with the foregoing and agree thereto, please so
indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter
to Company.

The Union is in accord with the foregoing and it agrees thereto as of
the date hererof.

LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO

"L l.__ , 1988 By ~.I._
Business Manager ~


